Librarian’s Report
Oct. 24, 2023

I. Statistics: SEPT 2023 (+/- % Changes From Last Year)
Circulation: 1951(+12%)			Digital Circulation: 542 (+27%)	
Computer Use: 235 (-5%)		WIFI Use: 2921
Interlibrary Loan Loans:467(+32%)	ILL Borrows: 384(-33%)
Children Programs: 79			YA Programs: 7		Adult Programs:159
One on one: 20				Community Organization Use: 0

II. Program Report
Children (PK – Grade 4)
Afterschool Bookworm Club is underway with all sessions full.  The fall session of Preschool Story time just completed with an average of 10-12 kids each week along with adults.  We offered an author program featuring Helena Pittman, but unfortunately, no one attended.  A program offered by volunteers trained by Sullivan 180 in “The Basics” had one family in attendance.

Teen (Grades 5 – 12)
We have 7 teens currently serving as volunteers with our afterschool Bookworm Club.  We are still planning for programming in Nov. and Dec. once Bookworm Club ends.

Adult
[bookmark: _GoBack]All regular weekly and monthly programming including our twice a month movie matinees continue with steady attendance.  We had 21 people in attendance at the virtual “Becoming Eve” author talk.  Chair yoga has been extremely popular with sessions filling up immediately and we have scheduled two more sessions.  Our NaNoWriMo (National Novel Writing Month) kick-off event had 7 attendees and a “write-in session” is scheduled for November.

III. Upcoming Programs
See Nov. Calendar for more details about upcoming programs.


